
 

 

 

 
 

Village at Worthington Civic Association Meeting 
Wednesday, February 26, 2025 

 
Monthly Meeting Minutes 

 
The meeting was held via Zoom. 
 
Members present:   Nick Sisco, Dora Sisco, Mary Lykens, Jeff Lykens, Fred Frank, Becky Hallowell, 

Richer Malboeuf, Angie Gerding, Chris Zircher 
 
Nick Sisco called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM.  A motion was made to approve the previous meeting 

minutes. The motion was seconded and approved.   
 
Treasurer Report/Dues Report – Jeff Lykens 
 
Jeff Lykens shared expenses of $120 for web hosting and $63 for AEP.  Jeff also reported a checking 
balance checking of $10,569.21. Despite some efforts of trustees to collect unpaid dues there were few 
dues collected last month.  Final notice letters will be sent out with preaddressed envelopes to try once 
more to collect those dues.  At the end of the meeting a motion was made, seconded and approved to 
purchase stamps for final notice letters and return envelopes. 
 
Landscape Committee – Mary Lykens 
 
Holly Richard to join the committee.  We expect to receive a landscape proposal in March. 
 
Welcome Committee – Chris Zircher 
 
While there were no new residents on the county website it was shared that the house at 7795 Leaview 
Dr has sold. 
 
Communication Committee – Nick Sisco 
 
Nick and Dora continue to do a nice job updating signs.  
 
FNCCC – Eric Harned 
 
Eric was unable to attend the meeting but shared an update via email prior to the meeting.  There was 
only one zoning item for the far north end. It was a parking variance for the Trulieve cannabis dispensary 
on Sancus and Lazelle. They converted two parking spaces that were designated handicapped to 
traditional spots. 



 

 

 
Social Committee – Mary Lykens/Dora Sisco 
 
Easter Egg Hunt will be Saturday April 12th at 11:00 am with a rain date of April 13th at 1:00 pm. 
 
Mulch delivery is scheduled for May 5th. We will try to get flyers out around April 1st with orders due by 
April 20th.  Dora will evaluate if it is worth it to continue the mulch sale after this year.  Last year’s orders 
were down. 
 
Fall Tailgate is planned for October 25th as there it is an Ohio State Buckeyes bye week and Dan Orr 
is available.   
 
Final items 
 
Next meeting March 26th  - Wednesday – 7 PM – ZOOM 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:26 pm 
 
Respectively submitted, Chris Zircher, VWCA secretary.   
 


